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IMPORTANT DATES 

June 
9 June Board Meeting 5.30pm 

  P & F Meeting 7pm 

  Year 4 ‘I am Jack’ Workshop 

12 June Year 5 Assembly 

14 June St Mary’s 60 minute Challenge 8am—9am 

16 June First Eucharist Parent/Student Meeting 6pm 

17 June Young Writers Workshop 

24 June Year 4 Reconciliation 

25 June St Mary’s Cross Country 

28 June First Eucharist 10am Cathedral 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Students and Friends, 

A short week at school this week, with four weeks of Term 2 remaining.  I trust all families took the opportunity to 

“recharge the ba"eries” over the long weekend and that students returned ready for the learning, challenges and 

events that are before us over the coming month. 

Today, we wish our Year 5 and 6 classes and some Year 4 students a happy and fulfilling day at Winter Sports     

Carnival.  Thank you to Mr Alber- for his planning and coordina-on of St Mary’s par-cipa-on in the carnival.  Ms 

Brown and Mrs Alber- accompanied Mr Alber- and the students. 

Year 3/4 Choir and Year 5/6 Choir are preparing for their par-cipa-on in the Bunbury Eisteddfod. 

There are a number of students who are taking part in a range of categories in the Eisteddfod as they do their    

personal best.  Some students have already performed over the past week. 

Our Year 4 class are in the final weeks of prepara-on for celebra-ng their First Eucharist on Sunday 28 June.  The 

Parent/Student mee-ng is on Tuesday 16 June at 6pm. 

I ask that all in our school community pray for these young students and their families at this special -me in their 

lives. 

Maureen Tully 

Principal 

Address: Box 247 Bunbury 6230 

Telephone: 9726 7500 

Fax: 9791 3219 

Email: admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au 

Newsletter items: evans.aurelia@cathednet.wa.edu.au 

Web Page:  www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au  

Vision Statement 
 

 

Trinity SundayTrinity SundayTrinity SundayTrinity Sunday    
When we bless ourselves we make the Sign of the Cross and say 

‘Father, Son and Holy Spirit’. 
We call that the Trinity—one God that is three persons- 

The Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit. 
Last Sunday we celebrated Trinity Sunday. 

 

My God you give me life. 
Keep  my life in your hands. 

Jesus, you love me. 
Let me learn to love you and follow your ways. 

Holy Spirit you are my peace. 
Teach me to pray, teach me to love. 

Amen 



SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

School Board Mee-ng will be held next Tuesday evening, 9 June, at 5.30pm in the staffroom. 

 

P & F MEETING 

P & F mee-ng will be held in the MPR next Tuesday evening, 9 June, commencing at 7pm.  Feedback from the   

recent P & F survey will be presented.  All are invited to a"end. 

 

CANTEEN SUPREME NEWS 

This week I would like to thank the following lovely ladies – Brenda Hall, Susan Mainstone and Jemma 

Lang who will be helping in the Canteen on Friday 5
th
 June.  On Wednesday 10

th
 Peta-Marie Lord will be 

our awesome volunteer. 

 

FOOTY TIPPING 

Congratula-ons to the 'Three Amigos' for correctly -pping all 9 winners this week for the perfect score.  The prize 

money ($25) can be collected from the school office.  The overall leader of the compe--on is 's-ll RILES' with 58 

correct -ps in total but a superior points margin to NicNac who is also on 58.  Good luck to everyone with their -ps 

for round 10. 

 

HPE NEWS 

60 Minute Challenge 

The 60 minute challenge is a run/walk event to be held at St Mary’s CPS on Sunday 14
th
 June star-ng at 8am.     

Parents and students have to challenge themselves to see how far they can run/walk in 60 minutes.  Over 50     

students have enrolled to date. 

 

Protec%ve Behaviours 

Mrs Tina Wallis from Milligan House will run the Year 3 Protec-ve Behaviours Program in the Year 3 Classroom on 

Monday 8
th
 June from 2.00-3.10pm. 

Tino Alber�               alber-.-no@cathednet.wa.edu.au 

HPE Teacher. 

 
YEAR 4—’I AM JACK’ WORKSHOP 

Next Tuesday, 9 June, the Year 4 class will take part in a workshop connected to the produc-on, ‘I am Jack’.  The 

students will par-cipate in crea-ve ac-vi-es centering around the themes of bullying and will be led through    

various warm-up games to get them physically, vocally and mentally prepared and will include trust and team 

building exercises.  The workshop is presented by Monkey Baa Theatre Company 

STUDENT AWARDS 

SCHOOL NEWS 

YEAR 1 Harper Brasher Grace Emerson   

YEAR 2 Lily Kilpatrick Harry Piacen-ni Molly Lincoln  

YEAR 3 Ranee Cross Nick O’Brien   

YEAR 4 Ashleen Moore Finn Johnston   

YEAR 5 Lily Bo" Riley Carter   

YEAR 6 Joshua Hewison Maddison Welsh   

A.R. 50% Ashleen Moore Aidin Williams Aleesha Zaccagnini Maya Lubcke 

A.R. 75% Liam Collins    

PHYS ED 50km Jonah Lincoln    

 Riley Carter Tristyn Cream   



White Elephant Stall 
The Year 2 Class is running the White Elephant 

Stall at the Mission Markets.  We are seeking 

donations of pre-loved toys, books and small 

trinkets in good, clean condition.  Please bring any donations to 

Year Two by Friday 26th June.  Thank you. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 


